
East Side Walk around  April 26 9:30am   

Walk around was cut short due to Weather 

Matt, Wendy Draina, Maureen Hooper  

 

Overall the Community looks good, the lawns are green ( rain is helping) the 
common ongoing issue is broken or malfunctioning irrigation heads.  Last 
application of Fertilizer for the season will be completed in May. Pruning will be in 
aprox. 3 weeks.  

 

Issues: 

• One house on 19th Ave – lawn browning - timer was turned off – Matt reset 
timer. 

• 3 broken irrigations heads were noted – all were repaired. 
• Matt is watching Mexican Heather  plantings at house on 19th Ave,  has 

communicated with owner.   
• House on 85th Ct has Dollar weeds – unable to see during the walk 

(lightening)  – Matt will follow up 

 

Reminder to Home owners: Queen Palms are trimmed once a year in the fall.  If 
your Palm needs seed pods or branches removed it is the homeowner’s 
responsibility. 

 

Next ECLS meeting will be May 16, 2019 

 

 

 


